## LOWELL AREA SCHOOLS

300 High Street Lowell, Michigan 49331

Phone: 616.987.2500 Fax: 616.987.2511 www.lowellschools.com



Dear Parent/Guardian,

Lowell Area Schools has always believed that any way in which we can improve communication between our school system and our parents is a win-win situation for everyone involved. Therefore, Lowell Area Schools has launched *One Call Now*, an automated parent notification service that will allow us to contact thousands of parents within minutes via email and/or phone.

Security – only authorized personnel within the school district may activate the system. *One Call Now* keeps all of its clients' information confidential and secure. All data is password protected on secure servers accessible only by school administration.

Importance of Accurate Contact Information—in order for *One Call Now* to work effectively and efficiently it is important that <u>each of our schools in our district have your updated phone</u> <u>number and email address.</u> If you have recently moved, changed your phone number or email addresses please contact your child's school immediately. Beginning in late March *One Call Now* will be main source of communication to parents (ie, newsletters, emergency notifications, etc).

Again, I am very confident that *One Call Now* will help Lowell Area Schools improve communication with parents as we work together toward continued success throughout our school system.

Together in Excellence,

Roger Bearup Bushnell Principal